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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

Your Ref: SC/SME/515/3. 30th August, 1960.

! ()
:

§ Dear Sir,
8.8, "ISLE OF SARK"

5 I acknowledge your letter of the 23rd
August, and note that the ship will probably
be disposed of towards the end of the pre-
sent year.

In the circumstances the Committee are
agreeable to the Special Survey being de-
ferred until the end of December, 1960, but
in the event of any further postponement
being desired it will be necessary for a
satisfactory General Examination of the
hull and machinery to be held , with this
in view. :
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Yours faithfully,

i Deputy Clerk to the
° Classification Committee.

The British Transport Commission,
Superintendent lMgrine Engineer,
Shipping & Continental Dept.,
Southern Region,

Victoria Station,

LONDON, S.W.l.
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